
           
Meeting Minutes 

June 18, 2014 
Forward’s Conference Center  

West Branch, MI 

 
 Officers 

                         President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 
                   Deb Borrow                      Linda Lewandowski                      Jessica Williams 
 
 

1. Deb Borrow, President called meeting to order at 11:59 am. 
 

2. A Motion was made to accept the Agenda as presented motion was made by Mary 
Wojtowicz and supported by Denise Hall.  Motion carried. 

 
3. Minutes from May 29, 2014 were presented and approved by Kathleen Hamel and 

supported by Cindy Wagner.   
 
4. Treasurers Report-Balance as of June 18, 2014 is $7,780.39. A motion was made by 

Patty Lemm to accept treasurers report and supported by Cindy Wagner.  
 

5. Discussion of upcoming classes: July 18th – MTT presented by Steve Lasher in 
Cadillac. That will be a shared class with the NWMAA. August 21st – Threat 
Assessment presented by Grand Rapids police. October 17th – How to critique an 
appraisal presented by Lori from Middleton Real Estate School.  

 
6. Update that June elections will be moved to August.  
 
7. New Business: There are scholarships available for the 2014 year.  Please spread 

the word and apply for these scholarships.  
 

8. Reminder that 2014 requires 16 hours for renewal – only 6 can be obtained online.  
 

9. Discussion regarding what you can expect on the new NEMAA.NET website.  
 

10. Discussion regarding the upcoming MAA conference August 2-6 in Plymouth, MI. 
at the Inn at St. Johns. We strongly encourage you to attend! And don’t forget – 
there are scholarships available!  

 
11. Discussion regarding membership dues. Reminder to all who attend – you must be a 

member prior to the class to receive membership rates.  
 

12. Motion to adjourn meeting made by Mary Wojtowicz and supported by Cindy 
Wagner.   

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Jessica Williams 
NEMAA Secretary/Treasurer 


